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Item No. 11.3.1                
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  September 22, 2015 

Subject: Request for Staff Report re extension of green bin during the month of September. 
 

Motion for Council to Consider:   
 
That Regional Council request a staff report to determine feasibility and budgetary implications in 
extending weekly green bin pick-up for the month of September, starting in 2016, commencing with the 
2016/17 budget cycle. 
  

Reason:  As warm, summer weather continues well into September in our region, residents continue to 
experience the same issues during the month of September as they do during the summer months. 
 
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
A staff report for Council consideration, commencing with the 2016/17 budget cycle. 
 

Councillor  Bill Karsten 
 

District  3 
Dartmouth South – Eastern Passage 

 


